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The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at

7:30 P.M. at the Clark Lane Middle School, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  Annual dues are
$10.00. The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333 and on the
web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.

October Recap

Oct 13 – Zoom meeting called to order at 1930 with seven members in attendance. Thamespex’21 covers are
becoming a scarce item.  If you still need one, get in touch with Obie while they are still available.  Sue has put
our cover up on our web site.  Take time to visit and see which covers are missing from your collection.  Obie
may be able to help you fill in those missing covers.  An APS presentation on Charles Lindbergh/Amelia
Earhart flights and postal history followed.  A discussion on stamp insurance completed the evening.
Oct 27 – Zoom meeting called to order at 1930 with eight members attending. The Waterford Public Library
has started their fall fundraising campaign.  Members agreed to support the WPL with a $100 donation. Obie
has again updated his submarine-on-stamps list.  He will make the list available to any who request it.  A
discussion on google translation concluded the evening.  Jesse will make us co-hosts, so we can use the share
screen function for auction lots and presentations.

November Meetings
Nov 10 – Zoom meeting. All are invited.
Nov 24 – Zoom meeting.  All are invited.

November Stamp Shows
5-6 Nov Precancel Show @ Courtyard Marriott, Danbury
6 Nov RIPEX @ Pilgrim Lutheran Church, 1817 Warwick Ave, Warwick, RI
7 Nov USCS Meeting @ Mike Gilbert’s, 34 Inchcliffe Dr., Gales Ferry.  Starting @ 1300
14 Nov 2nd Sunday Show @ Comfort Inn, Meriden. (No Show in Nov)
16 Nov 3rd Tuesday Show @ Holy Redeemer Church Center, Rt 9, 1.5 mi off I91 Ex25.
28 Nov 4th Sunday Show @ The Annex Y.M.A. in East Haven

Here and There
It is time to renew your membership in the Club.  Dues are $10/yr.  Please mail $10 to TSC, PO Box 624, E.
Lyme, CT 06333. Even though Thamespex is over, you can still get your Thamespex 21 cover honoring the
USS Cheyenne. If you have a candidate for Cover of the Month, please send me a scan plus a short write-up. I
am circulating the stamp-circuit boxes; if you want to check out the box in your home for a few days, let me
know. Everyone please stay healthy and safe. The following link will take you to the APS Nov 1 Newsletter:
https://stamps.org/news/c/news/p/1

Happy Thanksgiving Philatelically yours,
Tony
Tony Bruno


